

GIBSON PRIMARY SCHOOL

Principal: Mr K Sterritt

64 Old Mountfield Road, Omagh, Co Tyrone, BT79 7EG

Tel: (028) 8224 4552

Fax: (028) 8225 2290

Website: <u>www.gibsonps.co.uk</u>

E Mail: ksterritt616@c2kni.net

4 March 2022

Dear Parent

I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Pollock will be returning to Year 1 next week. As Mrs Pollock has been absent for a significant period of time she will be returning on a phased return over the next four weeks.

Mrs Pollock will be teaching Monday, Wednesday and Friday next week and then four days for the following three weeks before resuming full-time. Mrs Russell will continue to cover the remaining days each week as this will provide continuity for our Year 1 pupils.

I want to thank Mrs Russell and Mrs Patterson who have covered this absence and express my gratitude to you all for your support and understanding during this time.

Should you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

K. Sterritt K Sterritt (Mr)

Principal